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Improper Connection of Ring Terminals with Heat Shrink Tubing

Heat Shrink Acceptable Distance to Hole

Heat Shrink Too Close to Hole

Causes Terminals to Not Properly Contact Each Other

Allows Terminals to Properly Contact Each Other

Condition: Ring terminals connected together by a stud do not make proper electrical 
connection with each other.  
 
Cause: Factory installed heat shrink tubing too close to the hole of a ring terminal.
 
Correction: Use a sharp blade to cut the heat shrink tubing back to an acceptable 
distance from the hole in the ring terminal. 


